
Invitation Letter for Double Foreigners 
 

25th Annual SpARC Meeting & Retreat 
 

 Manmohini Complex, Shantivan, Abu Road, Raj. 

8-12 February 2020 (both days are inclusive) 
 

 
11 December 2019, Madhuban 

Dear Baba’s Sweet Children, 
 
Om Shanti.  
 
Please accept sweet remembrances from BapDada’s Divine Family from Madhuban. 
 
Baba’s season has started and Madhuban is decorated beautifully with Baba’s children from Bharat 
and around the globe. As all of you know, for the past 24 years SpARC Wing is dedicatedly 
working as a Research Wing in exploring and experimenting with applications of the spiritual 
knowledge as a part of world service. It is our immense pleasure to announce that like every year 
SpARC is going to organise its 25th Annual SpARC Meeting & Retreat in Shantivan, Abu Road from 
the Saturday 8th February to 12th February 2020.  
 
During this meeting, all SpARClers will have the opportunity to share, interact and collaborate on 
various Rajyoga experimentation research projects undertaken. The agenda will be finalised and 
communicated to SpARClers before the Meeting. 
 
The Meeting will begin at 10.00 am on 8h February 2020. All double foreign brothers and sisters 
are kindly requested to confirm their participation through filled-in registration form so as to 
reach SpARC office by email (sparcwing@bkivv.org) by 21st December 2019 latest. 

 
Also during this meeting a Special Presentation session is being organised. Therefore, project co-
ordinators, local chapter co-ordinators and other brothers and sisters (who have experimented on 
Rajyoga Meditation and Godly Knowledge, and desire to make presentations) are requested to send 
in details of the presentations (either Power Point / Document) to SpARC office, Gyan Sarovar 
latest by 20th December, 2019 so that decision is taken regarding your presentation. Those whose 
papers are selected for presentation will be informed about the acceptance beforehand. 
 
Important information and dates For the Meeting: 

 Venue of the Meeting – Global Auditorium, Manmohini Complex, Shantivan, Abu Road. 

 Last date for receipt of filled-in forms at SpARC office, Gyan Sarovar – 12th December, 2019. 

 Despatch of Confirmation letter from SpARC office, Gyan Sarovar–15th December, 2019. 

 Arrival for meeting at Shantivan before 07:00 am on 8th February, 2020. 

 Inauguration of the Meeting -10.00 am, 08th February 2020. 

 Concluding Session - 10.00 am, 12th February 2020. 

 Submission of Project Report/ Paper for Presentation: 20th December 2019. 

 Departure from Shantivan after Lunch, 12th February, 2020. 
 
Please feel free to send us your queries, in case you need further information. 
 
In Baba’s love. 
 
BK Ambika 
Chairperson, SpARC Wing 

mailto:sparcwing@bkivv.org

